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Firstly, I need to say a huge thank you for a brilliant Star Wars marathon day last Friday. It is one of my favourite school 
events and this year did not disappoint. It is so fantastic to see how well the children support each other and how they 
can all push themselves to run a mile. I am always particularly proud of those individuals who don’t find it easy but who 
do it anyway – you inspire me! It was great to have so many grown-ups running with us – thank you – your company was 
exceptional.  We always have first time marathoners on May 4th and this year was no exception. Well done to our very 
own Sahar Dibden and also to Helen Hargreaves (Freddie in Y6’s Mum). Thank you as well to all of you who bought 
groups up and down to the river, turned them round at the lovely bin at the half way point or who stood along the route 
and supported – your help was invaluable. But, the biggest thanks goes to Erika Deverall, without whom the event simply 
wouldn’t happen, her skilful, tireless and stunning organisation means that I can just rock up and run, safe in the 
knowledge that we will all have an amazing day.  
 
The midday supervisors have asked me to remind you to make sure that your children’s packed lunches are healthy – 
they have noticed that some children seem to be bringing in a lot of chocolate and sweets.  
 
The class lists will be published and sent out on Tuesday 5th June. In the meantime I would like to make you aware of 
some changes for next year. Three of our teachers will be moving to a different phase. Sarah Wilson will be joining the 
Early Years team, Ryan Deakin will be moving to Y3/4 and Matthew Snowden will be teaching Y5/6.  
 

OUTSTANDING LUNCH MONEY 
 

There are far too many outstanding lunch accounts at present.  I will be reviewing all lunch accounts next 
week - anyone owing £22.50 or more will receive a letter requesting that no more lunches are ordered until 

accounts are cleared.  School cannot be responsible for covering unpaid lunches. 

DIARY DATES  
 

This summer term is an extremely busy one.  Please check the calendar section on our 
school website regularly to keep up to date with what’s going on 



  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


